## **INNER WHEEL CLUB OF MARLOW - MAY 2022**



Our most recent dinner meeting was at Harleyford on the 5<sup>th</sup> April and, following a delicious meal and some brief business, I encouraged members to talk about Norma. Some very fond memories were recalled and anecdotes recounted of times over the past few decades when fun and games were enjoyed and Norma's lively sense of humour was remembered. It was a fitting way to honour one of our longstanding members and a tribute to all the things she did and the people she influenced. Pauline W. brought a few hats along to the meeting and there was a lot of laughter as people tried them on. They appreciated being encouraged to take their chosen hats home and looked forward to wearing them.





Trying on the hats

## The 65th Anniversary Tea

Our recent event on 13<sup>th</sup> April was the 65th Birthday Tea, which was held at All Saints Church Hall and attended by 70 members and guests. The speaker, Mr. William French, was entertaining and spoke about his time in the Navy in the Falklands and as butler to the Royal Family, both on board HMS Brittania and in various establishments in the U.K. and abroad. He has also been a butler to several celebrities. Below are a number of photos from the 65<sup>th</sup> Birthday Tea.



William French, the speaker



President Linda and Guests on top table Rotary President Harvey & wife, Gwynneth, District 9 Chairman Jennie, Richard Scott & the Speaker, Mr. William French







Lighting Candle of Friendship

Cutting 65th Anniversary cake





Members & Guests

Afternoon Tea





Prize Hampers & Royal Photos

Members & Guests

There are many more photographs of the event and I aim to bring some along to the next dinner meeting. I would like to thank everyone for contributing to such a successful 65th Anniversary Tea.

Inner Wheel recently catered for the Rotary Bridge evening at Liston Hall on the 29<sup>th</sup> April. It went very well - thanks to Avril and the team of IW helpers.

Birthdays in May: Pauline (P), Alison, Maddy & Hon. Member Di.

"The most important trip you may take in life is meeting people halfway." Henry Boye (January 1997)

Línda